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Participation at Meetings and Conduct of Meetings

Workshop Meetings 

The purpose of a workshop meeting is primarily for council dialogue involving reports and proposals from council members, committees and staff that may be considered at later Town Council meetings. The Town Council may give guidance to the chairman and to staff at workshop meetings but no decisions may be made that require formal votes. Not withstanding the prior sentence, the Town Council may vote on procedural motions at a workshop meeting to determine a conflict of interest, to enter into executive session and to adjourn. Prior to Town Council discussion on any item, members of the public may speak on each agenda item for not more than three minutes each and up to a total of 15 minutes. If there are more speakers than the time available, the chairman may allocate the speaking time in order to balance the debate. The public participation portion shall conclude when the Town Council begins its discussions.
Decorum 

Persons present at Council meetings shall not applaud or otherwise express approval or disapproval of any statements made or actions taken at such meeting. Persons at Council meetings may only address the Town Council after being recognized by the chairman. 

Convening by Town Council Chairman Jessica L. Sullivan 
1. Work Session with Good Group Decisions

In preparation for the two public workshops on paper streets Craig Freshley, Good Group Decisions will be present to hear input from councilors regarding the objectives, scope of work, logistics etc. relating to the workshops.
2. Review of Proposed Revisions to the Code of Ethics
Link to Draft Revisions to the Code of Ethics Prepared by the Town Attorney

At the December 14, 2017 town council workshop Town Attorney Thomas Leahy provided an overview of FOAA, conflicts of interest and bias. During the workshop it was a consensus of the town council to ask Mr. Leahy to review the Town Council Rules and Code of Ethics and suggest amendments to closer align the two documents relating to conflicts of interest. 

Questions included - What rises to the level of an actual vote for a “disclosure” of information or an “appearance” of a conflict of interest? Currently is the council “over disclosing” relationships that are not financial conflicts of interest? Can a disclosure of information suffice without a vote? 

3. 2018 Town Council Goals

Link to Draft 2018 Town Council Goals
The town council will continue the review and discussion of the 2018 town council goals. The review began at the December 14, 2017 workshop; the draft is based on the workshop discussion.
Adjournment 
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Cape Elizabeth Town Council Workshop 


Agenda Wednesday, January 24, 2018


7:00 p.m. Town Hall – Jordan Conference Room


Immediately Following the Special Meeting
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